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THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

BOX 7553
AUSTIN I2

INSTITUTE OF LATIN AMERICAN STUDIES

August 22, 1956

Dr. José Vicens Vives
Seminario de Historia Moderna
Universidad de Barcelona
Barcelona, Spain

Querido Amigo:

By means of this letter I take plaasure in introducing
my friend and colleague in the field of Latin American his­

tory, Professor Thomas McGann of the Department of
History in Harvard University. Dr. McGann plans to be in

Spain with his family some months beginning about October 1
in order to carryon research relating to the history of
Peru, particularly during the period 1542-1552. He also

hopes to come to know the important historians and histori­
cal institutions in Spain. I know that your advice and
assistance will be most valuable, and anything that you can

do will be deeply appreciated.

With best wishes,

Cordially yours,

�\*4
Lewis Hanke
Director
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